
CITY OF DORAL 
Office of the City Manager 

Letter to Council 
LTC No.: 037-2022 

To: The ~rab~a>.'.or and M~mbers of the City Council 

From: Hernan M. Organvi~ Mana~ 

Date: December 7t\ 2022 

Subject: David W. Tapanes - Installation of the Little Free Library at Doral 
Glades Park for Eagle Scout Service Project 

This Letter to Council (L TC) is to inform the Mayor and City Council members about the 

completion of the Eagle Scout service project done by David W. Tapanes for Doral Glades Park. 

He is a member of the Boy Scouts of America, Doral Troop 552. 

Mr. Tapanes has worked to bring the Little Free Library to Doral Glades Park. Little Free Library 

is a 50 I nonprofit organization that promotes book exchanges. This is a wonderful addition to 

the park as it promotes reading, will encourage residents to enjoy books about nature and allow 

visitors the ability to take books home with them. Locations of the libraries can also be found 

using the Little Free Library website or App. https://littlefreelibrary.org/app/ 

We are grateful he chose Doral Glades Park for his service project and look forward to 

continuing working with Doral Troop 552 on future projects. If you have any questions, please 

don't hesitate to contact the City Manager's Office. 

c. Rey Valdes, Deputy City Manager 

Attachment: Eagle Scout Service Project Photos 
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